ROSEBUD-LOTT INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

January 6, 2015

Parents/Guardians and RLISD Community,

The Rosebud-Lott Independent School District (RLISD) has scheduled a district wide
“Lockdown Drill” on Friday, January 23, 2015. The drill will begin in the morning and
be completed by early afternoon. All campuses will participate and no one will be
allowed to enter or exit a campus once that campus’ lockdown drill has begun.

This intentionally planned and scheduled drill will be in conjunction with the RLISD
Administration, Rosebud and Lott Police Departments, Rosebud and Lott Volunteer Fire
Departments, Falls County Sheriff Department, and the Falls County Constable Office.
These drills, as well as, monthly fire drills and twice a year tornado drills are routinely
scheduled throughout the school year to ensure the safety and security of all our students,
faculty and staff.

Once again, RLISD will execute a scheduled Lockdown Drill on Friday, January 23,
2015. Please do not be alarmed if you see local police and fire department vehicles at

each RLISD campus. With the exception of the lockdown drills, we will have a regular

school day. If you have any questions, please call RLISD’s Administration at (254) 583-
4510.

Sincerely,

Anthony Price
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